

Dear -- Longtime PCAer,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 50 years of participation in and support of the Porsche Club of America. Members such as you lend strength and stability to PCA and provide the necessary foundation upon which the newer members can build.

May the coming years as a member of PCA continue to provide you with the special enjoyment that comes from owning a Porsche and association with like minded people. I hope you enjoy the enclosed certificate and displaying the anniversary decal on your Porsche. We also have a small token gift headed your way.

Best Regards,

Kurt Gibson

PCA National President

Porsche Club of America Citation

to

in recognition of 50 years of membership. With this award goes our gratitude and sincere best wishes.

Date:

April 2010

National President:

National Secretary:

Kurt Dibson Caren Copper

Porsche Club of America Citation

to

in recognition of 60 years of membership. With this award goes our gratitude and sincere best wishes.

Date:

April 1, 2020

National President: The S.

National Secretary: ARTON AMBROSZA

